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Carroll, John (BOS)

From: Chung Hagen, Sheila (BOS)
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 11:44 AM
To: BOS Legislation,  (BOS)
Cc: Carroll, John (BOS); Campos, David (BOS)
Subject: 40 Bernal Heights Tentative Map Appeal - Continuance to 11/17

Categories: 150858

Supervisor Campos will be requesting a continuance to Nov 17 of the tentative map appeal for 40 Bernal Heights.  

 

Sheila 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

Sheila Chung Hagen 

Legislative Aide 

Office of Supervisor David Campos 

415-554-5144 | sheila.chung.hagen@sfgov.org 

 

 

 

From: Boe Hayward [mailto:Boe@gphassociates.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 11:36 AM 

To: Chung Hagen, Sheila (BOS) <sheila.chung.hagen@sfgov.org> 

Cc: Campos, David (BOS) <david.campos@sfgov.org> 

Subject: Re: 40 Bernal Heights Tentative Map Appeal - Changing Date to 11/17/2015 

 

On behalf of the project sponsors, we agree to a continuance to 11/17.   
 

Thank you.  

 

Boe Hayward  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Oct 14, 2015, at 1:06 PM, chriswit <chriswit@saber.net> wrote: 

The Bernal Heights neighbors join in the request for a continuance, and November 17 would work. 

  

Thank you, 

  

Chris Witteman 

  

From: Chung Hagen, Sheila (BOS) [mailto:sheila.chung.hagen@sfgov.org]  

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 12:57 PM 

To: chriswit; melissashaw@mindspring.com; dbarron@fbm.com; colin.petheram@gmail.com; 'Lindy 
McKnight'; barbara underberg; Boe Hayward 

Cc: Campos, David (BOS) 
Subject: 40 Bernal Heights Tentative Map Appeal - Changing Date to 11/17/2015 

  

Hello everyone, 
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Thank you for your participation in yesterday’s mediation. We discussed continuing the appeal to 

November 10, 2015. However, I just learned that we will not have a Board of Supervisors meeting that 

day because of the Veterans’ Day holiday. Are you available to attend the November 17, 2015 Board of 

Supervisors meeting? 

  

Chris and Boe, can you please send me emails confirming that your parties are requesting a continuance 

of the item? Supervisor Campos will make the request for a continuance at next week’s Board meeting. 

  

Sheila 

  

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

Sheila Chung Hagen 

Legislative Aide 

Office of Supervisor David Campos 

415-554-5144 | sheila.chung.hagen@sfgov.org 

  


